
 
 

Dear colleagues,                
  
This message is to inform you that the following IP address(es) have been added at 
the RRI probe node list interface; however, we are not using the monitoring from the new 
IP address(es) until 26 March 2024. 
  
190.120.229.199/32 

2800:ba0:2:ee02:ec4:7aff:fe91:ea6e/128 

  
Please update your systems allowing access to the new IP address(es). This is required 
to monitor your TLD(s) to work as described in Specification 10 of your Registry 
Agreement. 
  
For any questions, please contact ICANN Global Support. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Technical Services Team 

Global Domains and Strategy 

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

https://datatracker.ietf.org/doc/html/draft-lozano-icann-registry-interfaces-17#section-5
https://datatracker.ietf.org/doc/html/draft-lozano-icann-registry-interfaces-17#section-5
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/customer-support-2015-06-22-en
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/customer-support-2015-06-22-en

